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55 Years of  

Memories 

Mother and Daughter Tea Time at Fairbrae 
March 20th @ 1:00 to 3:30pm 

Fairbrae Board elections are in March. 
 

Any members who are interested in serving on the Board of 

Directors please contact the current Board President, 

Mark Schertler (email: president@fairbrae.com), for more 

information. Elections will be held in March at our annual 

Board meeting. 

 

 

February 21st Table Tennis Tournament 

From 2-6pm 
 The three events  are: 
1. Juniors Singles:  ages 6 to 14  

2. Adults Singles: ages 15 and up (men and women mixed). 

3. Adults Doubles: any combinations (2 men, 2 women,  mixed, adult with junior teams)  

Contact Steve in the office or Winston Lowe at  

winston_lowe@hotmail.com to sign up. 

Join Paula in celebrating the first 

day of Spring with sandwiches, 

fruit and cookies.  

“It’s a Tea Party with you and your 
daughter” 
Please RSVP by March 16th.  
$5.00 per person to cover food. 



Board of Directors: 
Mark Schertler                              President 
Emil Abelaf                                  Vice President            
Scott Duncan          Treasurer 
Julie Colwell        Secretary  
Diana Kunze                              At Large 
Edison Fong         At Large 
Richard Kurkowski                       At Large 
Next Board meeting will be on February 8th, in the  
clubhouse at 7:00pm.  
 

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...8am-11am & 3pm-6pm 

Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 

(408) 739-3833 

Our sister swim team SUNN will 

 be utilizing the far four lanes  
Hours of use will be:  

M-F 3:45-7:30pm  
  

The two lanes closest to the clubhouse will be for member’s use during this time.  Any 

questions or concerns, please contact Steve in the office. 

Movie Night is on February 19th from 7-9pm 

Featured movie will be  “Rio” 
 

The movie will be hosted by the manager with lemonade and  

popcorn. Bring your  pillows, blankets and bean bag chairs.  

Parents may either join us or drop off the kids and enjoy 

some alone time. Children under 4yrs must have a parent/

adult in attendance. 

Manta Ray Team update 
2016 Manta Rays are invited to a Polar Bear swim with the coaches.   Join us at the pool on 

Sunday, February 28th from 3 -5. Team registration opens on February 29th.  This year the 

early bird discount will be a very short window so sign up right away 

                          Let's go Manta Rays! 

 

  


